
 

 

 

     FAQ 

 
What is Keller? 

The restaurant is named after Chef Mirco Keller. 

 

What type of cuisine do you offer? 

Creative Asian cuisine with European techniques. 

 

What kind of ingredients do you use?  

We showcase both local and imported premium products in unique combinations with an 
emphasis on detail and innovation. Dishes and drinks are served in a luxurious yet playful 
setting, designed with conviviality in mind. 

 

Where is the restaurant located? 

1749 Chan Kao Road, Chong Nonsi Subdistrict, Yan Nawa district, Bangkok 10120           

Google Map: https://maps.app.goo.gl/uBvLs1i8EnVCQW8dA 

 

What are your operating hours? 

Thursday – Monday: 18:00 - late 

Saturday – Sunday: 12:00 

Tuesday and Wednesday: Closed 

     (Total duration of the dinner is approximately 1.5 hours). 

 

Are reservations required? 

We strongly recommend that our diners reserve a table in advance. 

Website:  https://www.kellerbangkok.com/reservations/   

Email:   reservations@kellerbangkok.com 
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What are your payment methods? 

We accept cash, QR code payment and credit cards (Visa, Mastercard & JCB). 

 
      Is there a dress code? 

Smart casual.  

      

     Do you have a child policy? 

We can only accommodate children above the age of 12. Please note that we do not offer an à 
la carte menu for children. 

       

     Do you accommodate diners with dietary restrictions? 

We are unable to accommodate specific dietary restrictions, including vegetarian, vegan, no                   
seafood, gluten-free, and dairy-free preferences. Other dietary requirements have to kindly be 
communicated at least 7 days before the date of reservation to provide our team enough time 
to accommodate. All dietary requirements notified within 24 hours or less may not be 
accommodated. 

      

     Can we bring decorations and will you provide a birthday cake if requested? 

Due to safety reasons, we do not allow any party decorations such as balloons, banners,    
confetti, and glitter in the restaurant. 

 

Do you serve alcohol on Buddhist holidays? 

Our restaurant does not serve alcohol on the following Buddhist holidays:  

• Makha Bucha 

• Visakha Bucha 

• Asanha Bucha 

• Buddhist Lent 

• End of Buddhist Lent (also known as Wan Awk Phansa) 
 

     Do you have a parking area? 

Parking area is available.  

Overnight parking is not permitted at the premises. Additionally, we are not responsible for any 
loss or damages to any vehicle or other property, or any injury to any person. 

 


